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In response to your addressing the issues raised at deadline 1. We are not convinced at all that
the mitigation for AONB lost over the vast area will be at all compensated for by the
small/innapropriate areas proposed.Minsmere is a flag ship reserve for the UK and the world -it is
not an island and connects vitally with its surrounding landscape.It is the wrong place for the
largest construction site in Europe right next door . This gives out completely the wrong message
about how we will go about protecting biodiversity to halt its mass extinction.
Traffic through Woodbridge is still a real concern even if reduced a bit. The sea arrival seems
unresolved and will cause more damage to the fragile coast. What was it 14 m high sea wall so
far? -Unlikely to combat rising sea levels due to global warming necessary to protect this
dangerous and toxic proposal and very unsightly in this beautiful AONB coast.
As a wildlife and local artist regularly exhibiting at Snape Maltings and selling in Suffolk I am
extremely concerned with regard to my future income. This is a renowned area of natural beauty
which attracts a huge number of tourists for all this has to offer including Minsmere. The roads
and infrastructure promise to industrialise this precious and increasingly rare landscape to turn it
into something else altogether and the predictions of downturn to visitor numbers are huge and
promise a very negative effect on the livelihood of what must be a majority of people in related
sectors, and on the whole of our successful Suffolk economy.


